
We had the opportunity to host our friends from the project, Herman Hummel and Rob
Segeren from HuFoSS company from the Netherlands.

Together we organized their last stage of talks with stakeholders, as our common goal
of our project, this time in Poland.

So far, they have managed to conduct over 250 interviews and surveys in regions such
as the Arctic, Baltic, Atlantic and Mediterreanean. We talked with our stakeholders
primarily about the local aspects of the Bay of Gdańsk and the balance between
ecology, economy and society in the region. The stakeholders were also asked to rank
topics and elements on the basis of their knowledge, taking into account their sector
and coastal area.

Thank you for this intense but fruitful week!
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